Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

I, Councillor John Merry, Leader of the Council, confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has endorsed the overall framework and proposed outcomes, as reported to the Cabinet on 24th November, 2004, as the basis for the initial second Local Public Service Agreement (LPSA) submission to the Office of the Deputy Prime Minister (ODPM) on 26th November, 2004.

The Reasons are that the initial submission of the 2nd generation LPSA must be submitted to ODPM by end of November 2004.  Both LSP and Council have now endorsed the submission.

Options considered and rejected: None (The initial submission contains a long list of initial priorities that will be short listed at a later stage).

Assessment of Risk: None at this stage.

The source of funding: Not applicable (LPSA brings with it external funding to support delivery of targets).

Legal advice: Not required.

Financial advice: Not required.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.

Report to the Cabinet meeting on 24th November, 2004 (Minute 61)

Contact Officer: Elaine Davis 


Tel No 793 3068

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Strategy and Regeneration Scrutiny Committee.


Signed:  J Merry
Dated: 6th December, 2004

Leader of the Council

This decision was published on Tuesday, 7 December, 2004.
This decision will come in force on # Wednesday, 15 December, 2004 unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

